
You’re Invited
ANACOSTIA COMMUNITY BOATHOUSE ASSOCIATION’S

ANNUAL BOATHOUSE LIGHTING AND AWARDS CEREMONY

WITH SPECIAL HONORED GUEST, D.C. CITY ADMINISTRATOR, DAN TANGHERLINI!

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 17 AT 6:30 P.M.
ANACOSTIA COMMUNITY BOATHOUSE – 1115 O STREET, SE 

*  The boathouse is not heated.  Please dress warmly.  *

This will be a special event and we hope you can join us!

Please direct any questions to Jennifer Ney at jennifer_ney@anacostiaboathouse.org or 202-957-0078.

The Anacostia Community Boathouse Association (“ACBA”), a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization run solely by volunteers, is dedicated to safe 
and environmentally responsible recreation on the Anacostia River through the establishment of a community boathouse located at 11th 
and “O” Streets in Southeast Washington, D.C.   ACBA provides opportunities for non-motorized recreational water activities, such as rowing 
and paddling, through its ten member organizations, which include four high schools, a university, four community-based clubs, and an 
environmental organization.   In partnership with the D.C. Government, the National Park Service, other riverfront projects and interested 
community members, ACBA is working to improve its boathouse facilities for the diverse communities along the Anacostia River and in the 
greater metropolitan Washington area.  

      is delighted to announce our 2008 Honorees! 

THE ANACOSTIA COMMUNITY BOATHOUSE ASSOCIATION CHAMPION AWARD

Dan Tangherlini, City Administrator, District of Columbia

THE OARS COMMUNITY OUTREACH AWARD

Patt Meyer, National Capital Area Women’s Paddling Association

THE ACBA STEWARDSHIP AWARD

James Connolly, Anacostia Watershed Society

THE ACBA SPORTSMANSHIP AWARD

Tom Spooner, Gonzaga College High School Crew

After a brief awards ceremony – Dan Tangherlini will “flip the switch” to illuminate the festive lights that will 
outline our boathouse during the holiday season.   Several other yacht clubs and marinas located along the 
Anacostia will be illuminating their buildings too.  Similar to Boathouse Row in Philadelphia, the lights will add 
a unique look to the Anacostia River’s nighttime skyline.


